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March 1, 2012
Ms. Betty McCauley







Electronically Filed
Secretary

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 East Broad Street, 10th Floor

Columbus, OH   43215-3793

Re:
Case No. 12-0557-TP-ATA — Application for Tariff Revisions to MCC Telephony of the Midwest, LLC Access Services Tariff (PUCO Tariff No. 3) 

Dear Ms. McCauley:
On February 6, 2012, MCC Telephony of the Midwest, LLC submitted proposed revisions to its Ohio intrastate access services tariff.  Pursuant to discussions with Staff, the Company submits the following replacement pages for these revisions:
1st Revised Page 7

1st Revised Page 8

1st Revised Page 13

1st Revised Page 26

1st Revised Page 30

1st Revised Page 31

1st Revised Page 32

Original Page 62

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. 






Sincerely,






Winafred Brantl






Counsel for MCC Telephony of the Midwest, LLC
Enclosures

Word version of signed letter and replacement  tariff pages not available.
